
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

To:   The City of the Village of Douglas City Council  
 
From:  Lisa Nocerini, City Manager  
 
RE:  Michigan Municipal Risk Management Authority Presentation  
 
Date:   Monday, May 6th, 2024    

 

 
MMRMA is a leading provider of risk management and insurance services tailored 
specifically to municipalities across Michigan. With a strong focus on protecting public 
entities and promoting safety and well-being within our communities, MMRMA brings a 
wealth of expertise and resources to support our city's risk management efforts. 
 
In recognition of the importance of ensuring the safety and security of our city's 
operations, I have invited Tim McClorey, Risk Manager from the MMRMA to present to 
the City Council. The presentation will provide valuable insights into MMRMA's range of 
services, including but not limited to: 
 

 Risk Assessment and Mitigation Strategies: MMRMA offers comprehensive risk 
assessments and customized risk management plans to help municipalities 
identify and address potential liabilities and exposures. 

 

 Training and Education Programs: MMRMA provides access to a wide array of 
training and educational resources designed to enhance employee safety, 
reduce accidents, and promote a culture of risk awareness and prevention. 

 

 Claims Management and Legal Support: MMRMA's experienced claims 
management team offers prompt and efficient handling of claims, as well as 
expert legal support to navigate complex legal issues and mitigate potential 
liabilities. 

 

 Property and Liability Insurance Coverage: MMRMA offers competitive insurance 
coverage tailored to the unique needs of municipalities, providing financial 
protection against a wide range of risks and uncertainties. 

 

The Village of Friendliness – Since 1870 
 



I believe that MMRMA's expertise and services align closely with our city's commitment 
to effective risk management and operational excellence. Their presentation to the City 
Council offers an invaluable opportunity for us to learn more about the resources and 
support available to enhance the safety and resilience of our community. 
 
The City Council will also be asked to approve a contract with the MMRMA to provide 
municipal and liability property coverage from July 1, 2024, to June 30, 2025, under new 
business at this council meeting (May 6, 2024), so that we can ensure that we have 
time to work on the onboarding process with the MMRMA.  
 
 


